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Declaration by the Presidency on behalf of the European Union on Angola 

"The Troika of the European Union Ambassadors in Luanda made a formal demarche 
with both the Government of Angola and UNIT A in order to welcome the positive outcome 
of the Libreville Summit between the President of Angola, Jose Eduardo dos Santos, and 
the President of UNIT A, Jonas Savimbi, and in particular their commitment to establish an 
integrated national army by June and the creation of an appropriate institutional structure, 
including the formation of a government of unity and national reconciliation by June/July. 

The Government and UNIT A were encouraged to continue to refrain from military 
activity and hostile propaganda and to provide for free circulation of persons and goods as 
soon as possible. The EU Ambassadors underlined also the importance of securing Human 
Rights as well as transparency in financial management, economic stabilization and 
reforms. 

After having recalled the terms of reference of the EU Joint Position adopted on 
2 October, 1995, the Ambassadors underlined that the Union will continue to monitor with 
the greatest attention the developments of the situation particularly in what regards the 
respect for the implementation of the calendar agreed in Libreville. Welcoming the recent 
steps taken by UNIT A, the EU expressed concern by the slow pace of the quartering and 
disarming of UNITA troops and urged UNITA to proceed with its commitments, in full 
cooperation with UNAVEM Ill. The EU encouraged the Government to continue the 
quartering of the rapid intervention police and the disengagement and pulling back of the 
FAA to the nearest barracks. The importance of disarming the civilian population was also 
emphasized. The EU also recalled the Government and UNIT A to refrain from acquisition 
of lethal material and to fully cooperate with the demining process. 

The EU has reiterated its full support to the Special Representative of the UN 
Secretary-General, Maitre Blond in Beye, to the Joint Commission and to the United Nations 
Angola Verification Mission (UNAVEM). 

Cyprus, Estonia, Latvia and Malta align themselves with this declaration". 
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